BOARD MEETING
FOR
CHESTER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT

251 CHESTER AIRPORT RD
CHESTER CA 96020

THE REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING for July 21, 2020 has been
CANCELLED due to safety concerns regarding COVID-19. The next Regular
Meeting will be August 18, 2020.

DATE: __07-16-2020

Cheryl Johnson, Clerk to the Board



